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Collin Roehner

From: Bev DeMello
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 3:26 PM
To: 'solarusers@gmail.com'
Cc: Cindy Muir; Janet Brunson; Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket #160021 FPL rate increase question

Good afternoon: 
 
I have attached a copy of the PSC’s Special Report on the FPL Rate Case.  The service hearings are now 
concluded, and the evidentiary hearing begins August 22.   For more information on case scheduling, please 
visit the PSC’s website, www.floridapsc.com and look under the Clerk’s Office tab, then click dockets, and then 
enter 160021, the docket number for the FPL Rate Case. 
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bev DeMello 
Assistant Director 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 11:25 AM 
To: Bart Fletcher 
Cc: Suzanne Brownless 
Subject: FW: Docket #160021 FPL rate increase question 
 
 
 
From: Ray Osborne [mailto:solarusers@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 10:07 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Terry LaPlante 
Subject: Docket #160021 FPL rate increase question 
 
A friend has been compiling a petition they would like to submit regarding 
this issue. What is the cut-off date where these docs can be considered 
for this issue by your commission members? 
 
Any time table you can share would be greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Ray Osborne 
Cape Canaveral, Florida. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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